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To keep our employees, customers and the communities we serve safe, the CRD has introduced an employee mandatory 
vaccination policy intended to prevent the transmission of COVID-19. As such, the CRD requires proof of being fully 
vaccinated as a condition of employment. 

 

http://www.crd.bc.ca/
https://www.crd.bc.ca/about/careers/faqs

